
Good evening 
Please consider preparing a Business Case for the implementation of an expanded low 
income seniors and low income persons with disabilities Tax Deferral programme 
modeled on the programme in effect in Ottawa for submission  to the Budget Committee 
for the 2026 tax year. 
Sincerely  
Rebecca Young  
 


